
 
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 
 

Memorandum 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING 

MODIFYING AGREEMENT WITH CITY OF ODESSA FOR SEWAGE 
TRANSPORT 

 
DATE: September 18, 2012 
 

 

Attached is the Letter of Understanding Modifying Agreement between Ector County 
ISD and  the City of Odessa for disposal of excess raw sewage into the City’s collection 
system. 
 

 

 

**************************** 
 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Modifying Agreement as 
presented.  

  
**************************** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Respectively submitted, 
 
 
Hector Mendez,  David Finley, 
Superintendent of Schools Chief Operations Officer 
   


